
To: Gino Betts, OPA Acting Director  
CC: Kirsten Arrowood, OPA Investigations Supervisor 
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: August 30, 2022 
Re: OIG Certification Memo for Case 2022OPA-0236 

OIG Certification Memo 

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 2022OPA-0236. We certify the 
investigation as thorough, timely, and objective. 

Respectfully, 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist 




